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This month we celebrate "Teacher Appreciation Week" and Mother's Day. We are also 

beginning to plan for summer.  

 

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK        

 

We invite you to help us celebrate "Teacher Appreciation Week" May 5th-9th by 

acknowledging the hard work, dedication, and love our staff give to the children each 

and every day. Feel free to show your appreciation as you choose, but here are a few 

ideas. Writing a note/card of why you appreciate them, providing a treat or gift card, 

flowers, etc.  

 



 

PRESCHOOL PROGRAM 

 

Check out the May preschool newsletter regarding class picnics, last days of class, and 

graduation.  

 

Registration is now open for current families before opening up to the public! Please 

contact the office if you are interested in more information. Space is limited and filling up 

fast. Please register by 5/30/2025.  

 

 

K9 VISIT RESCHEDULED 

 

The visit for the K9 was cancelled in April but has been rescheduled for Wednesday, May 

7th at 10:30 a.m. The K9 officer will talk about how her and the K9 work together as a 

team to keep our community safe. 

 

 

HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY           

 

WE WISH ALL OF THE MOTHER'S A VERY HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY ON SUNDAY, MAY 

11TH. Enjoy your special day! 

 

 



REPTILE EXPERIENCE 

 

Snake Discovery from Maplewood will be here on May 23rd to do a "Reptiles Around the 

World" resource event at 9:30 a.m. The children will see, learn about, and touch a variety 

of reptiles. 

 

 

HOLIDAY REMINDER 

 

We are closed on Monday, May 26th in observance of Memorial Day. Reminder there is 

no deduction in tuition for holidays.  

 

 

SUMMER SCHEDULES        

 

Please update the office on your child's summer schedule so we can figure summer 

staffing. Reminder that it is required to give a two-week notice for schedule changes. 

Also, we would appreciate knowing any dates your child will not be in attendance due to 

vacations, camps, etc. There is no deduction in tuition for vacations. Thank you! 

 

 

WEATHER SAFETY 

 

At Tiny Tots during the months of April through October we participate in tornado 

drills. We have fire drills every month during the year. If you ever have any questions 

about the procedures for these drills, feel free to contact us. If an emergency situation 

should render the building unsafe, the children shall be taken to Goodwill (in adjacent 



Southview Square). The address is 1867 South Robert Street, West Saint Paul, MN 55118. 

The phone number is 651-451-2014.  

 

 

RECOMMENDED BOOK OF THE MONTH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month's recommended book is "I 

Love Strawberries!" Head over to our 

blog for the details. 

http://tinytotsandlittletykes.blogspot.com

  

 

 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 

This month's Parent Education topic is "How to Prevent Unhealthy Narratives in Your 

Child." Click here to read the article. 

 

 

 

 

http://tinytotsandlittletykes.blogspot.com/
http://tinytotsandlittletykes.blogspot.com/
https://www.psychologytoday.com/us/blog/a-deep-dive-into-narratives/202502/how-to-prevent-unhealthy-narratives-in-your-child

